
 

 

 

FIBER ON THE GROUND STATEMENT 
SERVICE COMMITMENT - BROADBAND 
Effective: July 31, 2023 

 

Red River Communications fulfills its commitment to our USF funding requirements, specifically our 10-day commitment 
to serving new and existing customers. Due to the states' climate (North Dakota, Minnesota, South Dakota) we serve 
and the six months of the year that construction can typically not take place, Red River Communications commits and 
has experience in laying or installing temporary fiber-optic connectivity.  

For new services or extenuating circumstances, one-time fees may apply. See full Terms and Conditions for details.   

This process is only temporary until underground construction can take place.  

This commitment follows through for service interruptions and outages. 


